Dear Prof. Dr.jarmela kmetov
We are so happy to tell you that we are about to finish the project. We are looking forward to submitting it next week. That’s why we need your confirmation by sending the Mandate Letter as soon as possible. We need to send this letter to the headquarters of Tempus before the deadline. 
Thanks so much for your support!

We are looking forward to hearing from you!

DR.HOSAM   MAZEN
